
12 June 2017  

Attention:  All EEGS Members and SAGEEP attenders   

From: The Ad Hoc Committee for Sidebar Events 

Re:  Uniquely Nashville Musical Events for SAGEEP 2018  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------- 

The Ad Hoc Committee for Sidebar Events is working on developing the 

concepts for two (2) musically oriented events for the SAGEEP 2018 

conference to be held in Nashville, TN (a.k.a. (Music City”).       

>>  Songwriting & Muscian’s Workshop  plus Jam Session  

to be held on the Saturday before the official start of SAGEEP 2018 it is 

envisioned to teach about musicianship, performance, and song writing – 

mostly it is a chance to come together under the premise of learning & 

playing some new tunes while all the while having a good ole’ time making music.   

>>   Nashville Music City Tour   

to be held on the Thursday of the week of SAGEEP, it is currently envisioned to include a visits to sound 

recording studio, an acoustic guitar manufacture, a vintage guitar shop, the Country Music Hall of Fame, 

the Johnny Cash Museum,  and other interesting locales PLUS a concert in the evening.     

We need your help!     

Please take a moment to email your reply to the following three questions to rbell@igsdenver.com.    

1) Do you like the Uniquely Nashville Musical Events concepts?  

2) Do you play guitar or another instrument? 

3) Would you participate?   If so, which event strikes your fancy?     

 

 

 

We know you are quite busy and truly are grateful for your willingness respond to this mini-survey.    

Yours truly,  

 The Ad Hoc Committee for Sidebar Events  
 Ron Bell rbell@igsdenver.com   Steve Cosway  swc@sensoft.ca 
 Doug Laymon doug@collierconsulting.com      Mark Dunscomb    MARKD@schnabel-eng.com     

Please e-mail your reply on or before JULY 15, 2017.   
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